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Hope everyone had a Happy Holiday season. As we look forward to a new year 

and a new golf season, we also take time to reflect on some of the past. 

I want to thank Pat Martin and all of the prior TLQMC Board members for leaving 

the organization in such great shape. Outgoing Tournament Chairman, Ed 

Warman, did a great job on the 2017 Holiday Event and Banquet. Many thanks to 

him and the entire tournament committee. Congratulations to the winnings 

foursome of Tom Reil, Pete Whalen, Steve Owens and Bill Scholes. This is the 

second year in a row for Pete to be on the winning team for this event! 

Signups for the first Tournament of 2018, The President’s Cup, are coming in. New 

Tournament chairman, Tom Sweet, is looking for a full field for this exciting match 

play event. You can also pick up a copy of the Sign-up sheet on the TLQMC 

website under “Tournament Information”. Entries must be in by January 8, 2018.  

I hope that everyone takes some time to login to our website TLQMC.net.  This is 

where everyone signs up for Monday play, but it contains much more 

information. It shows the calendar of events for the entire year, including 

Tournaments and Meetings. In addition to the President’s Cup, beginning on 

January 15th, 2018, these tournaments follow… 

• Partner Best Ball – February 5, 2018 (SCGA Qualifier) 

• Couple’s Club Championship – Sunday February 11, 2018 

• Men’s Club Championship Sunday-Monday February 25-26, 2018 

Vice President, Ken Smooke, has been tasked with organizing the Divot Patrol. I 

want to thank all of you for volunteering your time to keep the course looking 

great. Ken is also in charge of the Mentor Program. We want to be sure that all 

new members are properly introduced to the membership, become familiar with 

the use of the website and feel welcome in our group. 

 

http://tlqmc.net/


New Handicap Chairman, Rich Mercatante, will be reviewing all of the scores 

posted against the cards placed in the box in the Pro Shop. Please remember that 

you are responsible for posting every round you play, except Tournaments. Those 

will be posted by the Handicap Chairman.  

Let’s get out there and enjoy this wonderful opportunity we have to play winter 

golf! 

Thanks, 

 

Joe Rutherford 

 


